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During this reporting year, I submitted two articles to The Mintmark, ANA’s Club Representative newsletter.  Also 

submitted were several photos of Ray Dillard upon his death at the request of Coin World.  A photo taken by me of 

Mint Director David Ryder holding an elongated cent was published in Coin World in late June.  There were other 

items but I cannot find them in my computers.  Plans for the near future include publicizing our yearly offerings to 

the general numismatic community through several outlets. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Robert F. Fritsch 

Press Agent 


